## HAMMAN NEWELL ENGINEERING

2311 E. Nettleton Ave., Suite D Jonesboro, AR 72401 e-mail: hne@sbcglobal.net

Phone (870) 932-7880 Fax (870) 972-9662

September 17, 2004

The Honorable Hubert Brodell, Mayor City of Jonesboro Aldermen 515 West Washington Avenue Jonesboro, AR 72401

RE:

MAPC Agenda Item from 09/14/04 Oesterblad Proposed Rezoning

Dear Mr. Mayor and Aldermen:

We are writing today to request that the City Council of Jonesboro arrange an appeal hearing to be held by the City Council of Jonesboro. We wish to appeal the outcome of the voting for the item on the MAPC agenda which requested a rezoning from R-2 to C-3 for David Oesterblad.

An application was submitted to the City requesting rezoning of 0.11 acres of land containing an existing commercial building, and located at the northeast corner of the intersection of Vine Street and Huntington Avenue, from a classification of R-2 to a classification of C-3.

We respectfully request that the City Council establish a date and time for the item to be heard as an appeal of the MAPC recommendation. Thank you for your time and attention.

Respectfully,

HAMMAN NEWELL ENGINEERING

George Hamman, PE, PLS

President

cc: David Oesterblad